
Connecticut State Department of Education 
Professional Support Series for Families

Please see below and join as we learn together and grow together.

Virtual House Call for Parents and Families:
Returning to School Safely During COVID-19
Q & A Session for Families with Medical Experts

Families, do you have questions about returning to school safely this fall?

The Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE), together with Connecticut 
Children’s and other healthcare providers, is hosting a virtual meeting to answer your 
questions about what to expect and how to prepare for a safe and successful return to 
school.

Join pediatricians, school medical experts, and other healthcare providers to get answers 
to your questions about mask wearing, vaccinations, social distancing, hygiene, health 
assessments (physicals), social-emotional supports, and any other health-related concerns. 

Date: 
Monday, August 23, 2021, 5–6 p.m.

Register:
https://serc.info/housecall0823

Contact:
judy.carson@ct.gov
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